@ L uther CPorter Yackson SWiddle Sechool

4255 New Design Road
Dendron, VA 23839
757-267-2810 (Telephone)
757-267-0809 (Fax)

October 26, 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Luther Porter Jackson Middle School is pleased to announce our annual celebration of Veteran’s
Day on Thursday, November 10, 2022. The celebration will begin with a luncheon in the media
center and conclude with a program honoring our local Veterans in our cafeteria.

12:30 pm - Luncheon/Reception (may bring one adult guest)
2:00 - 2:50 pm - Program
Attire - Business or uniform

Registration closes on Friday, November 4, 2022. To RSVP, scan the QR code below with your
Facebook page, or call the main office. The form will prompt you to enter your branch of
service, rate/rank at the time of discharge, and the number of years served. Feel free to share this
information with other veterans residing in Surry County who can attend the celebration.

If you have any questions, you may contact Mr. Arthur Burdick or Mrs. Sylvia Edler at
757-267-2810.

We look forward to seeing you. Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Ms. Trina Craddox, Principal

Luther Porter Jackson Middle School
4255 New Design Road

Dendron, VA 23839

Phone: 757-267-2810




